May 5, 2014

Dear Superintendent Wanek and Pelican Rapids Board of Education,

This letter is to inform you of my intent to retire at the end of the 2013-2014 school
year. | have been with this district since I graduated from college, so it has not been
an easy decision to make, but [ feel it is the right choice for me at this time.

In my years here, | have been blessed with the opportunity to work in both schools
and really experience the district experience as a whole. It has been a great honor
for me to work with so many dedicated, committed and supportive administrators,
teachers, support staff and school board members. Everyone has always kept the
students at the heart of what they do and I have been proud to be a part of that for
the past 34 years.

I'want to thank you all for continuing to provide a great environment for students
and staff. Twill treasure my years here always.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Greenwood




